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Sarah is a passionate nonprofit professional dedicated to building 

partnerships across sectors to grow our community resources and be a 

catalyst for change.  Sarah has over 15 years’ experience managing 

strategic fundraising and communication plans, working to raise awareness 

and engage stakeholders across our community.  Her previous nonprofit 

experience includes Sr. Director of Community Relations with MVLE, and 

Development Coordinator at PHILLIPS Programs for Children and Families, 

both in the Washington DC metro area.  She joined the team at Note in the 

Pocket in early 2020.  Sarah holds a BA in Economics and Political Science from Wake Forest University and a 

Masters in Public Administration, with a certificate in Nonprofit Management, from George Mason University. 

Sarah recently completed Leadership Triangle's Transforming Leaders program and is a proud Goodmon 

Fellow. 

 

Sarah joined the Foundation Board in July of 2023. 


